
Maths and English: This term we have enjoyed he story Just like Jasper, 

learning what toy he wanted to buy for his birthday, exploring toys from 

the book. In Maths we have continued place value, looked at 

measurements and this week finished statistics and grouping items in 

either their own category or a given one. 

P.E: This term we have enjoyed gymnastics, we have enjoyed balancing 

and jumping on and off apparatus, making our bodies move in different 

ways and make different shapes. 

Topic: We have had fun with clay making a tealight holder and a clay 

tile. We also looked at cubism and made our own portraits using 

different shapes. In science we explored light and dark and in RE we 

looked at special things to us and to Christians. 

Music: The Djemebe drums have been played!! using our stop and go 

symbols to make music and have fun in the process. 

Computing: We have been exploring keeping safe online, using interactive 

games and songs, also following instructions from adults on how to open 

and close programmes using either a Laptop mouse or touchscreen.

A few messages from Mrs Dixon: 

On the Monday we return from half term please send in full kits 
with everything they will need for Swimming. We do not have 
spares in school unfortunately. We have three more weeks left!!

We all hope you have a lovely half term ☺ see 
you on the 24th February.

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp and Miss Butler 

Headteacher awards

Amaan: For independently putting on his coat, socks 

and shoes.

Eddie: for accepting and exploring his new reflective 

activity after dysregulation

Helpful award: Rafay: for helping get his friends 

coats out at the end of the day


